
Lowell Avenue Open House 
 
 

 

The Park City Municipal Corporation has been working on the design for Lowell Avenue including upgrading utilities 
and roadway reconstruction.  Design is approximately 75% complete and construction is slated for the summer of 
2016.  We would like to invite you to join the design team at an open house to learn about the improvements that 
will take place along the corridor.   
 

Lowell Avenue Open House 
Tuesday February 16, 2016 

5:00-6:30 pm 
Park City Library, Community Room 

1255 Park Avenue, Park City 
 

The project will run from Manor Way to the curve heading to Empire Avenue.  The information presented at the 
open house will also be available online after the meeting.  Please visit the Park City website at www.parkcity.org 
and simply type in ‘Lowell Avenue Project’ in the search box.    

For additional information about the project, please contact 
Kim Clark  

 kim.clark@parkcity.org 
(801) 903-8327 

http://www.parkcity.org/
mailto:kim.clark@parkcity.org

